
-----Original Message-----
From: Nigel Bentley <Nbe53368@bigpond.net.au>
Sent: Friday, 14 February 2020 4:50 PM
To: GSBC Admin <admin@freycinet.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Comment on the Statewide Planning Provisions and LPS.

Mr.Chris Schroeder
General Manager
Glamorgan Spring Bay Council
Post Office Box 6
Triabunna
Tas 7190.

Dear Chris
I wish to support RA and MF Ibbott’s well researched submission regarding the above.
Their work has highlighted important factors that have either been ignored or overlooked in past decision
making.
Hopefully this information will benefit future Planning undertakings.
Yours sincerely
Nigel and Barbara Bentley.
67 East Shelly Road
Orford.
7190
Phone..0362571118

Sent from my iPad




